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14th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,         

Competition Time!  

Become a Micro:Bit Inventor 

 

As part of our Computing Curriculum Year 4 and 6 pupils learn how to code a Micro:bit. 

To showcase our pupil's knowledge, we will be taking part in the BBC Gladiators Micro:bit 

competition. To enter pupils, need to design a fitness gadget to help the Gladiators 

Phantom and Dynamite to be their best. The winning school will receive a visit from the 

Gladiators along as well as their design brought to life by the BBC Micro:bit Team as well 

as £500 of vouchers to spend on Computing equipment for their school.  

 

If your child would like to enter, they will need: 

• A great idea for a performance training gadget 

• A drawing of what it will look like 

• An explanation of how it works 

 

Please can all entries be completed on the attached entry form and handed into 

your class teacher by Monday 2nd December. These will then be passed onto 

Miss Sussex for submission.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me!  

 

Many thanks and good luck!  

  

 Yours Sincerely,  

 

Miss Sussex  

Year 2 Lead Teacher and Computing Lead 


